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October 24th 2017

Dear parents/guardians

As part of our topic work studying the local area 100 years ago, we will
be walking to Cemetery Park to visit the war memorial on Monday
November 13th (weather permitting) in the morning, leaving Poplar
Street at 9.30. We would welcome help during this walk because we
will need to cross busy roads. If you are able to help us on our walk
please let us know as soon as possible. All will be welcome.

We will be taking all year 5 children on this walk. If you do not wish
your child to take part please return the slip below by Friday 10"
November.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Roberts and Mrs Turner

Working together — aiming high




